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SJBBC Workshop BLLE

(Tuesday, February 26 7:30 PM)

Main focus of this month’s workshop is to work on door prizes
for upcoming Spring Bonsai Exhibition. Please bring your
donation plants and tools. John Kitagawa will arrange for
plastic pots to place the trees that will be donated for door
prizes. Soil will be available for purchase.

TOBAN: Santa Clara members

Mammoth Bazaar XI

NO Beginners Workshop this month. Instead of the
Beginner's Workshop, you are encouraged to take advantage
of the GSBF Golden State Bonsai Collection-North’s
Mammoth Bazaar XI on Sunday, February 24, 10AM to 5PM.
[t will be at the Lakeside Park Center, Lake Merritt, Oakland.
There will be lots of vendors and demonstrations: Mike Page
and Ruben Guzman will be doing the demonstration in the
morning and Lindsay Shiba from southern California will be in
the afternoon. Kathy Shaner will be conducting critique tours
of the Collection-North Bonsai and Suiseki Display Garden in
AM & PM. A ticket must be purchased for Kathy'’s critique.

March Beginner’s Workshop

March Beginner's Workshop is scheduled for March 17
(Sunday) 1-4:00 p.m. at Gary and Takako Atkinson’s home at
527 Chynoweth Ave., San Jose.
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Workshop
7:30 PM
San Jose Betsuin

Golden State Bonsai Collection-North
Mammoth Bazaar XI

FEBRUARY 24
10:00 AM - 5:00 PM

Newsletter contents contributed by Tsutomu Honma (Japanese), John Kitagawa, and Helen Morimoto
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SJBBC Show Planning Meeting

The Food Committee meeting and the Show Planning meeting
were held on February 12th for our Bonsai Exhibition to be
held on April 6-7 with the setup on April 5. Harry Hirao from
Huntington Beach will be doing demonstrations on both days,
as well as workshop on Sunday morning from 8-12.

o |nitial arrangements for food preparation were discussed
and the District chairpersons will be contacting you for your
help in various food preparation and other assistance.

o Workshop with Harry Hirao is planned for April 7 (Sunday)
8-12. Please contact John Kitagawa, if you are interested.

e Plant ID needs to be turned in to John Kitagawa by March
31. Please identify all the plants and suiseki that you are
planning to show.

e This year's show committee Chairpersons are:

Show Chairperson Yasu Hayashimoto

Setup John Kitagawa

Reception Carl Morimoto

Plant Sale Helen Morimoto

Publicity Tsutomu Honma, John Kitagawa
PA System (in-house)

Overnight Security Ken Azuma, Richard Otsuiji,
Leighton Horio

Benefit Drawing Don Qishi, Isamu Oka

Plant ID Label John Kitagawa

We need lots of volunteers to help with these committees, so
please help out as much as possible.

Plant Donation
for Door prizes and Sale plants

For the Show, each member should donate 2 or 3 plants
toward a door prize or for the plant sale. If you haven't already,
please start working on these now. The next workshop on Feb.
26 is also dedicated for this purpose.

2002 Dues Are Past Due

San Jose Betsuin Bonsai Club are dues for 2002 is overdue.
If you have not yet paid the dues, please send a check made
out to “San Jose Betsuin Bonsai Club” to Mrs. Ruth Ishizaki at
2018 Yorkshire Way, Mountain View, CA 94040. It is $20 for
single or $25 for a couple.

etinlbe A s 77 RS Gt —7 7

BrREOBRFERY EERSHE I -7 71X2H 1 2HIZ
HOEL, 4A5H (&) S5GRE, 4460 (L) .
4 7H (H) &#Era, ~NY—FRKIEIMHEOT €
AbML—v g ABAFENCY —27 Y a vy T E2{T>TF
SEWET,

o OO EFEOFMELTE LEDI, FHIKES AN
XD A L R—=DIE S MTHELDO BV & Z Do) )
DENWEDENH Y £,

e A4HT7H (A) FHiISHLYVEFE CEREDY—I
g v ZICBMENTZWHIL, Ya rApNKIGEKE L TT
él/\o

o JERESITHNTEDRREAFADLBIZ3H31AET
WABNEIZEEH LT T &0y,

o SEORFAEASOERRIL FON £ TT,
BRAKER YAk

Bt PENE A

rF T —IVIRA

T RE—IL NV UERA

BiR Y M AR, Va Al

" FUR, VFy—FKik, L—FUE
FhigER N KA, YA

BT T ML v a AU

BARSZESTIE, < SADHAEZLEL L TBYETO
T, HRDRY Oz BB L £,

RN OT T D FL

T3 b=V KR RT T4 XADT T v s OF I A
V=2 = 3HLL LR TEY £, REHEHOHRT
WRWH IR, IR DB > T FEw, 2H26 BRD
U—rvay 3 EDEDLDTT,

FR2BTOMANEIZD T~

WVadk s 79T OFESBEWMANEZ DL San Jose Betsuin
Bonsai Club #%F =xFZE N —AAKGIAFEFTELTLEE
W TA20 R RIFE25 RLTT,

02-02-2



€-C-86

(00°G2$) diysiequisw 8jdno) [ ] 10 (00°02$) diysiequisw 8|bulS ]

‘aweN

(0016 VD ‘Mot IN ‘Abg 2.41ySYL01 QT (T IV IYDZIYST YINY SN 0] puas (7)
qnp) wsuog umnsiag aso uvs o 2jqudod 322y 2yvpy (]) 994 diysiaquwis|N 8661 gn|D resuog uinsiag asor uesg

8661 11 ATeINqo] a1 IVSNOE NINSLAT ASOr NV'S



